
Message from Mrs Knapton:

We will miss you all; you have been such a great year group 
who have exemplified our school values and given so much 
to the school during your time with us.  

We look forward to hearing about how you are getting on in 
the future.

I and all the Sixth Form staff wish you all the very best of 
luck as you start your next chapter.

Mrs R Knapton


